Our Ref.: BEL/M0O/2020/09/060N
Date : 16 September 2020

To : All Owners of The Belcher’s
From : The Management Office of Belcher’s

No Limit for Participants in Annual General Meeting

As the confirmed cases of Coronavirus in Hong Kong has dropped recently, please be
informed that there will be no participants limit for the Annual General Meeting on 18
September 2020 at the meeting venue. In order to minimize the risk of spread of Coronavirus,
the attending owners/ proxy of the meeting should:

a. Complete the body temperature measurement before accessing the venue;
b.  Fill out the “Health Declaration™ Form;

c.  Wear surgical mask throughout the meeting.

We would refuse the person with body temperature over 37.4° to access the venue.

Owners are advised to consider their own risk of joining the meeting, Management Office
will try the best endeavor to conduct the epidemic prevention measures such as partition

setup for adequate distancing.

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact the Management Office on 2542
7238.
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